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Summary:

South African Ministry of Foreign Affairs informs its missions in Washington, Paris,
London, Bonn about an announcement by F.W. De Klerk, Minister of Mineral and Energy
Affairs, that under terms agree with the United States and the IAEA, SAFARI I will be
operated on locally manufactured fuel. 
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